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 Salvation Army 

21 Backpacks Each Week 

The Petersburg Salvation Army Corps purchases school backpacks for students and stocks 

them with food for the weekend to meet essential food needs for families.  

PCF funds were used to increase the number of  backpacks from 15 to 21 per week. 

“The program is a huge success. The 

students who are receiving the  

backpacks are so appreciative, as are 

the families. Thank you!” 

- Ginger Evens 


